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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Marian Cody  

Address 
8672 Valley Dr 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 

Email 
ladylils3@aol.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I would urge the Commissioners to refrain from imposing yet another ineffective mask mandate. If masks worked, then the case 
numbers for COVID would not be spiking. If you are out in the county, you see that the vast majority are masked indoors. If masks 
worked, there would be fewer cases. It’s good to see that MD finally got their COVID reporting back up today. However, how can we 
accept that tracking pandemic data was so critical, they didn’t appear to have a back up. Reporting was down for nigh on 3 weeks. 
Appreciate your consideration of these comments.  
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Charles County, MD  
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